
Thank you, Linda McKee, for all your efforts in getting our group together 
every quarter.  I know everyone appreciates it so much!! 

It was great to see everyone yesterday, June 19th - there were 23 of us!   
We missed seeing Robert Wilson who was unexpectedly unable to make 
the trip from San Antonio but I understand his area had a lot of rain 
yesterday, so maybe it was a blessing in disguise.
 
Till we meet again in 3 months...stay healthy, stay safe, and try to stay cool 
during our Texas summer heat. 
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